
 

 

  

 

Falcon Park Landscaping Improvements 

Consultation, Phase 2 
On behalf of Wandsworth Council, Enable Leisure and Culture has secured £182,500 from the 

Wandsworth Local Fund to make improvements at Falcon Park.  

During the initial round of consultation held in 2015, people were asked their thoughts on a 

proposal to re-landscape the park’s access and install play equipment at the northern entrance of 

the park. Based on the results of the first round of consultation, three designs have been 

developed. We now want to understand the views of local residents and people who use Falcon 

Park to help decide on the final design.  

What happens next? 

Once consultation has closed, all of the feedback will be carefully considered to decide on the 

final design. 

Whilst every attempt will be made to construct the final design to plan, certain elements may 

have to be altered during the implementation stage due to unforeseen technical or logistical 

issues. 

The improvement works are due to begin following the completion of the new £1.3m all-weather 

pitch at the southern end of Falcon Park. 

 



 

 

Have your say 

The consultation will go live on Monday 14 January 2019. 

  

You can access the online survey at 

https://haveyoursay.citizenspace.com/wandsworthecs/falcon-park-19 

 

If you would like a paper copy, please contact us at consult@wandsworth.gov.uk or contact the 

Parks Office on 020 3959 0060.  

 

Please be advised that the consultation closes on Sunday 10 February 2019. 

  

Falcon Park Drop-in Sessions  

We are holding two drop-in sessions at Sacred Heart Primary School (SW11 2TD), entrance on 

Este Road, where you can ask us any questions you might have about the consultation:  

• Wednesday 16 January 2019, 3 to 6pm  

• Saturday 19 January 2019, 12 to 3pm  

 

For updates follow us on Twitter @EnableParks  

For more information contact Enable Parks: parks@enablelc.org 

 

This consultation is funded by Wandsworth Council through the Wandsworth Local Fund (WLF). This grant 

scheme pays for new and improved community facilities using funding collected from private 

development projects in the surrounding area. Wandsworth Council’s Falcon Park is managed in 

partnership with Enable Leisure and Culture. 
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